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This  week at  The Br idge  
 

Sunday 4th September  9.00am 

10.30am 

10.30am 
 

Morning Worship—Rev Ruth Wilson 

Holy Communion - Rev. Glenn Reading 

Café Church  in the Memorial Hall  

Tuesday 6th September 10.00am 

7.00pm 

Little Fishes 

Mothers Union  

Wed  7th September 9.30am Holy Communion 

Sunday 11th September  9.00am 

10.30am 

10.30am 

6.00pm 

Holy Communion - Rev. Glenn Reading 

Morning Worship—Rev Ruth Wilson 

Café Church  in the Memorial Hall  

Family Worship Rev Glenn Reading  and 

Terry Bill 

 

www.thebridgeredditch.co.uk 

Please give any items for inclusion in this weekly news-sheet by Wednesday of each 
week, to Matthew Bailey or Roger Ling  

or send them via email to: bailey_matt@btinternet.com and roger.j.ling@virginmedia.com 

Music for 4 September 2016   
Hymn  O worship the King    393             Old and New 
  Take up thy cross, the Saviour said  465 
  I heard the voice of Jesus   231 (tune 1) 
Choir  All that I am       19 
  Will you come and follow me  560 

MOTHERS UNION 
The Mothers Union is meeting in church at 7pm on Tuesday 6th 
September for a talk by local historian David Chatterley. David will be 
talking about the stained glass windows in church. We would be 
delighted if non MU members were able to join us  for what will be a 
really interesting talk. Refreshments in the hall afterwards. 
Many thanks! 
Judith 

A warm welcome to our services today  

especially if  this is your first visit to The Bridge. 

wŜǾ DƭŜƴƴ wŜŀŘƛƴƎ  ¢ŜƭΥ лмрнт уфппос κ лтфс пнуннту 
wŜǾ wǳǘƘ ²ƛƭǎƻƴ  ¢ŜƭΥ лмрнт  рпмуур  

Come, let us sing for joy to the Lord; 
Let us shout aloud to the Rock of our salvation. 
Let us come before him with thanksgiving 

And extol him with music and song. Psalm 95 vv1,2 

WELCOME 
4th September  2016  
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hƴ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ млǘƘ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ Dƭȅƴ ŀƴŘ 9ǎǘƘŜǊ 5ŜǿΣ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ǿƛǘƘ ŬǾŜ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎΣ ŀǊŜ 
ŘƻƛƴƎ ŀ нс ƳƛƭŜ ǎǇƻƴǎƻǊŜŘ Ŏŀƴŀƭ ǇŀǘƘ ǿŀƭƪ ŦǊƻƳ ²ƻǊŎŜǎǘŜǊ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ vǳŜŜƴ 9ƭƛȊŀōŜǘƘ 
IƻǎǇƛǘŀƭ ƛƴ .ƛǊƳƛƴƎƘŀƳΦ   
.ȅ ǿŀƭƪƛƴƎ ŀ ƳŀǊŀǘƘƻƴΣ aŀǳǊŜŜƴϥǎ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŀƴŘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ŀǊŜ ǇƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǊŀƛǎŜ ŦǳƴŘǎ ŦƻǊ 
.ƭƻƻŘǿƛǎŜΣ ǘƘŜ ŎƘŀǊƛǘȅ ŦƻǊ [ȅƳǇƘƻƳŀ ŀƴŘ [ŜǳƪŀŜƳƛŀ ǎǳũŜǊŜǊǎ ƛƴ ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǎƘŜ Ƙŀǎ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ŎƘŀǊƛǘȅ ŀƴŘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ vǳŜŜƴ 9ƭƛȊŀōŜǘƘ IƻǎǇƛǘŀƭ ƻǾŜǊ 
ǘƘŜ Ǉŀǎǘ ŬǾŜ ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻŦ ƘŜǊ ƻƴ-ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘǊŜŀǘƳŜƴǘΦ  

Dƭȅƴ ƛǎ ƘƻǇƛƴƎ ǘƘŀǘ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǿƛƭƭ ǎǇƻƴǎƻǊ ƘƛƳ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ Ƙƛǎ ϥWǳǎǘ DƛǾƛƴƎϥ ǇŀƎŜ 
όǿǿǿΦƧǳǎǘƎƛǾƛƴƎΦŎƻƳκŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎƛƴƎκƳƛƭŜǎŦƻǊƳŀǳǊŜŜƴύΦ {ǇƻƴǎƻǊ ŦƻǊƳǎ ŀǊŜ ŀƭǎƻ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ 
ŀǘ ¢ƘŜ .ǊƛŘƎŜ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ŀƴŘ ŎƘŀǊƛǘȅ ǎƘƻǇΦ 

The Parish of the Bridge  
 

We have received notification from the Diocese of Worcester that from 
September the 1st 2016 the parish name of "Headless Cross, Saint 
Luke" will be officially changed to "The Parish of The Bridge" 
Please note this changes the name of the parish of Headless Cross. It 
does not change the dedication of the church building which is still 
dedicated to S. Luke. 
If you would like to know more please speak with Glenn 

http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/milesformaureen


Bible Study   
On 25th September in the evening at 6.pm The Bridge Church will be 
starting a bible study which will replace the existing Sunday evening 
service. 
 

The aim of the Bible study is to allow the Church Family to gather 
together and read and discuss a passage of scripture in more detail than 
can be done in a normal service. The passage for Study in September will 
be Hebrews 4. 8-16 if you want to look at the passage before hand. 
 

You are warmly invited to come along and to encourage others in this 
new opportunity to explore what scripture is saying in todayôs world 
 

The format will be reading the passage of scripture together then 
breaking into groups of 5 or so to discuss it. Copies of the passage will be 
provided along with pointers for discussion if needed.  
There will also be simple refreshments on offer 
Thank you  Glenn and Ruth 
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¢ƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀ ±ƛǎƛƻƴ 5ŀȅ CŜŜŘōŀŎƪ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ƛƴ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅ рǘƘ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ ŀǘ 
тΦол ǇƳΦ 

 ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ŀƴ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǿƘƻƭŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ŀǎ ǿŜ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎ ǘƘŜ Ƴƛǎǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ŀƴŘ ƻǳǊ Ǉƭŀƴǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŦǳǘǳǊŜΦ 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ƳŀƪŜ ŜǾŜǊȅ ŜũƻǊǘ ǘƻ ŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ǘƘƛǎ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ǎƻ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ŀƭƭ ǎƘŀǊŜ ƛƴ 
ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ŦǳǘǳǊŜ ŀǘ ¢ƘŜ .ǊƛŘƎŜΦ 

Message from  Ruth and Glenn 
The 10.30am service in the church building is in desperate need of 
Stewards.  Traditionally, we have talked in terms of Church Wardens and Methodist 
Stewards, but it feels right that we now need to think like the united church we are, and 
look beyond these distinctions and think more in terms of Worship Enablers 
(regardless of denomination) who are able to offer practical help on a Sunday morning 
to welcome preachers and ensuring that they have all they need to lead worship.   To 
that end, and as a response to the preaching on the practices of Fruitful Congregations, 
is anyone able to offer themselves on a Sunday morning?   This isnôt an onerous task 
and the commitment would be just on a Sunday – no public speaking 
involved!    Offers of help from either the 9am congregation or Cafe Church are 
welcomed too!   If you would like to know more about what it means to be a Worship 
Enabler please speak to Fr. Glenn or Rev. Ruth" 

http://6.pm/

